
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 Year 5 Learning Letter 
Friday 1st December 2023 

Edition No. 6 

Over the next two weeks we will be… 
 
 Focusing on fractions 

 Consolidating grammar and spelling work covered this term 

 Looking at various texts and illustrations by Michael Foreman 

 Finishing our work on South America. 

 Finishing our Art Zines and printing 

 Finalising our learning about changing materials in Science. 
 

When we return after Christmas, we will be starting: 
 
 The Earth, Space and Forces 

 Poetry – comparing poets’ works 

 The Maya Civilisation 

  

Carols Under the Stars 
 

We would like to say a big thank you to everyone who came to watch our performance 
under the stars on Wednesday evening. It still feels really special to be back singing at 
these events. Thank you for supporting the children with learning their words at home. 

The children worked so hard at school to create a polished final performance.  

Help me find a book! 
 

We’d like Year 5 to be a little more adventurous with their reading - or find some new 
favourite authors and books. Mr Smith suggests they can try these great sites for 
recommendations and guidance to that perfect text. Perhaps there’s a Christmas present 
idea in this list! 
 

https://literacytrust.org.uk/resources/how-to-choose-books/ 
https://imaginationsoup.net/ 
https://schoolreadinglist.co.uk/ 
https://www.booktrust.org.uk/books-and-reading/bookfinder/  
https://www.thereaderteacher.com/ 
https://www.booksfortopics.com/ 
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